2016

Dear Homeowner,

The Board of Directors of the Laredo at Parkside Homeowners Association will be preparing a Monthly
Community Newsletter that will be posted on the website in 2016 and will be e-mailed to each of you if you
wish.

If you would like to receive the monthly newsletter via e-mail, please complete the form below. You may
e-mail it to me at donna@teleos-services.com mail to Teleos Management Group, 6833 S. Dayton Street,
Greenwood Village, CO 80112.

Name:

Address:

E-Mail Address:

Your e-mail will not be shared with any other homeowners.

For important information regarding your HOA, please visit the website at www.laredoatparkside.com.

Thank you,

Teleos Management Group

6833 E. Dayton Street, suite 163, Greenwood Village, Co 80112---Tel: 720-398-7882 FAX: 720-381-0000
info@teleos-services.com
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